
 

 

 
 
 

 
Public Notice 
For Immediate Release 
June 15, 2022 
 
 

Chatham County Board of Commissioners to Hold Budget Workshops and 
Public Hearings on Fiscal Year 2023 Budget and Millage Levy - Update 

 
 
Chatham County, GA (June 15, 2022) – The Chatham County Board of Commissioners will hold a series of 
public hearings and workshops on the fiscal year 2023 budget and the millage levy. Please note the FY23 
Budget Workshop for June 17, 2022, has been cancelled. 
 
Where: Chatham County Legislative Courthouse, 124 Bull Street, Savannah, GA 31401 
              2nd Floor, Commission Chambers 
 
When:  
 May 31, 2022   1:00 PM  FY23 Budget Workshop  
 June 10, 2022  9:30 AM Public Hearing on proposed FY23 Budget 
 June 16, 2022   9:30 AM 1st Public Hearing on the Millage Levy 
 June 16, 2022   6:00 PM 2nd Public Hearing on the Millage Levy 
 June 17, 2022   1:00 PM FY23 Budget Workshop (cancelled) 
 June 24, 2022   9:30 AM 3rd Public Hearing on the Millage Levy 
 
 

### 
 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Director 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 
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